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October 29, 2024

BAE Systems Inc 
c/o Mr. Jeffrey E Rummel  
1717 K Street, NW  
Washington, DC  20006-5344 

Dear Mr. Rummel; 

Please accept this letter as concurrence from Aviation Spectrum Resources Inc. (ASRI) for BAE 
Systems Information and Electronic Systems Integration Inc. (BAE Systems Inc.) to perform 
testing on the following frequencies pending FCC approval of application File No. 0709-EX-
CR-2024: 

Frequencies:  129.550 MHz  130.825 MHz  132.000 MHz 

Transmitter location:  Merrimack (HILLSBOROUGH), NH – NL 42 48 28; WL71 29 13

Output power:   .001880 Watts  

The subject testing will involve passive, non-radiating and active, radiating testing related to 
BAE Systems' characterization of antennas and/or systems that are intended to be ultimately 
integrated into overall systems utilized by military and other customers.  ASRI concurs with the 
use of the specified frequencies by BAE Systems Inc. provided that no interference is received 
by ASRI licensed stations.  If interference is reported to ASRI, BAE Systems Inc. must cease 
operations immediately.    

If you should have any questions regarding this letter of concurrence please contact me at 
telephone number 443-951-0325 or via e-mail at zlb@asri.aero. 

Sincerely, 

Zach Baton
Aviation Spectrum Resources Inc. 
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